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Gratitude Month 

November is Gratitude month flyer online to be distributed for online meetings and in-person. Groups can 

request an envelope if they meet in person. 

 

Hybrid Meetings 

A technical solution is being developed to accurately display hybrid meetings. 

 

Online Newsletter 

Online Newsletter will be launched in December. Submissions needed. 

 

Literature Shipping 

Investigating logistics and feasibility of shipping literature on a test basis. 

 

Office is Open 

Many people still are not aware that Central Office has been open since July and is providing curbside 

assistance. Please announce to your groups.  

 

Gratitude Month 

November is Gratitude month flyer online to be distributed for online meetings and in-person. Groups can 

request an envelope if they meet in person. 

 

Re-Opening Meetings 

Update guidelines for opening meetings can be found at aaventuracounty.org   

 

In-Person Meetings 

Online list continues to increase, please announce that groups should inform central office if and when they 

reopen. 

 

 

 


